
Please do not support HB 4145 or any other bills that attempt to infringe on our right to keep and 

bear arms. One of the most important elements of America is the freedom to protect oneself and 

family. Another element is due process. We must protect due process in Oregon. Thank you.  

 

Erik Shackelford  

Molalla, OR 

 


